
 

The St. John’s Chapters of The Financial Management 
Institute Presents: 
 
Newfoundland and Labrador’s Offshore: Optimizing our Potential, 
Preparing for the Future  
 
On Thursday December 7, 2023, join Paul Barnes, Director - Atlantic Canada and Arctic, for 
the Canadian Association of Petroleum Producers (CAPP) on ZOOM as he presents 
Newfoundland and Labrador’s Offshore: optimizing our potential, preparing for the future. 
 

 
 
PAUL BARNES is Director - Atlantic Canada and Arctic, for the Canadian Association of 
Petroleum Producers (CAPP) based in their St. John’s, Newfoundland and Labrador office. Paul 
has over 33 years of experience in the oil and gas industry. Prior to joining CAPP, he was 
employed with the Canada-Newfoundland & Labrador Offshore Petroleum Board (C-NLOPB) in 
their Lands Administration and Industrial Benefits departments. He currently serves on several 
Industry Boards and Committees and is a Director on One Ocean and on the University of 
Manitoba’s Centre for Marine Observation. 
 
The Canadian Association of Petroleum Producers (CAPP) represents companies, large and 
small, that explore for, develop and produce natural gas and oil throughout Canada. CAPP’s 
member companies produce about 80 per cent of Canada’s natural gas and oil. CAPP’s head 
office is in Calgary. AB and has a regional office for Atlantic Canada in St. John’s, NL. 
 
After the presentation the St. John’s Chapter of the FMI will be holding its ANNUAL 
GENERAL MEETING.  
 
The outline for this session includes: 
 
9:00 – 9:10         Introductions  
9:10 – 10:10 Presentation by Paul Barnes 
10:10 – 10:30 Questions and Answers 
10:30 – 11:00 FMI St. John’s – Annual General Meeting 
 
The registration deadline for this event is Friday, December 1 , 2023.  The session is free and 
attendance will include 2023 – 2024 membership in the St. John’s Chapter of the Financial 
Management Institute. A link will be provided with your registration confirmation. 
 
This session qualifies for 1.5 professional development hours. 
 
For more information, please contact: FMIStJohns@fmi.ca. 
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Paul will discuss the Newfoundland and 
Labrador offshore oil and gas industry’s 
significant potential as a secure and 
responsible energy producer, as well as how 
the industry is preparing for the future as the 
world seeks lower carbon energy sources. He 
will provide an overview of current activity 
offshore NL, as well as changes in the 
regulatory regime surrounding energy. He will 
also discuss what is needed to ensure the 
offshore industry remains competitive for 
investment in the global energy market. 
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